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Giving Hope. Restoring Life.

New Year Brings 

New Hope for 

Alumni



O
nce a month alumni from our New Life Recovery Programs meet to share updates, to express needs, to pray 

together, and to encourage newer graduates. Career and Transition Manager Cindy Johnson said, “Our goal 

is to really help our men and women build a circle of support, and to really �ourish in building family and 

friendships.” This is one of the reasons we see a success rate above 80% from those who have graduated from 

Shepherd’s Door or The Harbor over the last 5 years. These are the men and women that you have been investing 

in and praying for, so let’s check in and see how they’re doing!

Watch Amina share her testimony and donate today to provide meals, shelter, and life-restoring care to neighbors 

in need at: www.PortlandRescueMission.org/WinterNL

Catching Up with

New Life Graduates

I was lost, broken, and emotionally bankrupt. Then I got a miraculous 

call that a bed had opened up at Shepherd’s Door. It was such a 

relief to know that there was help for me and my son, Oliver. I 

graduated the program on February 20, 2021. From there I was able 

to mentor some girls coming into the program, and that led to the 

career I have now. I’m not eating out of a garbage can anymore. But 

the biggest change is �nding who I am in Christ. - AmandaAMANDA

Since I graduated in January of 2016, I’ve explored a career in 

tech, I got my master’s degree in education, and I was hired by 

the Portland Public School District as a full-time teacher. I’ve also 

remarried and built a life and a home that I never expected I could 

ever deserve. Now I’m able to invest in the same community that 

helped me! - Amina
AMINA

I would get o� of work and then go back to sleep on a mattress in a tent in 

the woods, and then I’d go to work the next day. This program saved my 

life. This is my the �rst apartment that i’ve had on my own, and now I’ll be 

able to invite people over to my home! It’s because of the hope I got from 

Portland Rescue Mission. - Kevin

KEVIN

Put your gi� to work right away when you donate online: 

www.PortlandRescueMission.org/WinterNL

      I authorize Portland Rescue Mission to charge my credit card or banking 
account when this form is received at the mission. This payment authorization 
is valid and to remain in effect until written end date or upon sending notice to 
Portland Rescue Mission at donations@pdxmission.org or PO Box 3713 
Portland, OR 97208 five days prior to the scheduled payment date.

Donations to Portland Rescue Mission are tax deductible to the fullest extent 

allowed by law. Any gi�s received above our current need will be used to help care 

for people in need throughout the year. You will receive a receipt for your gi�.

Donor Name (as it appears on credit card or bank account) Donor Signature

Address:

Phone: Email:

$
Gi� Amount

One-Time
Credit Card Gi�:

Visa MasterCard Discover American Express

Credit Card # Exp. Date

3- or 4- Digit Security Code Billing ZIP Code

Checking/Savings Account Gi�:

Checking Business Checking Savings

Bank Name

Bank Routing Number

Bank Account Number

      I prefer to send my gi� of $ each month and have enclosed my

check. (We will send you gi� envelopes)

End Date

Monthly:



ERIC BAUER, 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

(Pictured on le� with graduate on right)

“ Your legacy 

is one of hope, 

leading to 

transformed lives, 

and for that I am 

very grateful to 

you. ”

N02231M

To donate online, visit:  

PortlandRescueMission.org/WinterNL

P.O. Box 3713

Portland, OR 97208-3713   

503.MISSION (647.7466)    

❑ $24/mo to help 24 people a year

❑ $48/mo to help 48 people a year

❑ $96/mo to help 96 people a year

❑ $ ___________ a month           

❑ $ ___________ one time gi�

Yes, I want to help hurting men, women and children struggling 

with homelessness, addiction and hunger. Here is my gi� of:

Every $12 provides a hot meal, safe night of shelter, a shower, 

clean clothes and access to life-restoring programs.

Thank you for 

your support !

MY GIFT OF HOPE

H
omelessness breeds isolation, and isolation robs people of hope. Hope is something that 

can only be restored through relationships. Relationships can provide the encouragement 

and safety needed to focus on the future instead of merely surviving in the present. In 

relationship, God’s love can be shared, value can be conveyed, faith can be renewed, and trust 

can be fostered which, together, can lead to transformed lives. For those we serve every day, life 

restoration is not something that can happen over a meal, but it can start there. When someone 

comes for a meal, shelter, mail, clothing, or to use our facilities, they’re going to have an 

opportunity to begin a relationship. Those who choose to engage will �nd sta�, volunteers, 

and peers who will walk with them at a pace that they can sustain towards a shared goal of 

health, safety, and self-su�ciency.

Relationships such as these last long a�er graduation. That is why we’ve 

dedicated the �rst newsletter of the New Year to our alumni; men and 

women who have graduated from our New Life Recovery Program. 

They, like over 80% of their peers that have graduated over the last �ve 

years, �nd themselves clean and sober, in stable housing, and full 

of hope; hope that they share with others who are just beginning 

their journey through recovery. Your love, your prayers, and 

your ongoing support have made this possible. Your legacy is 

one of hope, leading to transformed lives, and for that I am 

very grateful to you.

Blessings in the New Year,

Eric Bauer, Executive Director

GENERATIONAL HEALING

Through Relational Care


